
ad Discipulōrum Linguae Latīnae Parentēs, 
 
This summer Jude Morris and I are offering a 12-day trip to 
Italy from June 12-June 24.  We plan to focus on Rome and 
the Bay of Naples (including Pompeii, Capri, and the 
entrance to the underworld in Cumae) instead of racing all 
over Italy in this short time. We wanted to avoid the “If 
this is Tuesday, then this must be Venice” syndrome.  
 
The trip is open to Latin students both present and former 
and their friends and family.  We do not encourage anyone 
to join us who is interested just in shopping and Italian 
cuisine, though there is, of course, a place for all that 
on our travels.  We want those who are curious about 
another culture and who have some background in the ancient 
world, its literature, customs, and/or history.  
 
This year we are going with Paideia, an organization of 
young classicists living in Italy who work only with 
teachers and professors of Latin and Greek. Please look 
carefully at this link: http://www.paideiainstitute.org/magis_s_italy_trip_2016.   
We looked at Explorica, our previous, but it was more 
expensive and the food is not as good.  
 
This is NOT a school-sponsored trip, but it does have the 
approval of the school. We need to have a deposit of $500 
along with the paperwork in by February 15. The cost of the 
trip is $4,250.00 per person, which includes airfare, bus 
transportation, 2 meals a day, guided tours at every stop, 
and tips for the driver and our guide (with us 24/7). Note 
that you need to enter your passport number when you 
register. If it is not valid for 6 months beyond our trip, 
you need a new one; just enter 0000 and begin work on 
renewing the old one right away. Everyone will need money 
for lunch each day. You will also need some personal 
spending money for gelato and souvenirs (maybe a thank-you 
gift for your family?). Lunch is a very important part of 
the trip; it is a time for you to go off with a few friends 
to find that special restaurant with the world’s greatest 
pasta or the best gelato shop in the city. The traveler 
protection plan is completely up to you. 
 
Please call me(650-888-2489)anytime as well. I would be 
happy to talk with you. I have been taking students to 
Italy, Greece, and Turkey for many years, and Jude and I 
looking forward to sharing the Italy we love with our 
students. 
 
ut semper, 

 
Dobbie Vasquez 


